memorandum to chairman steve israel
1/23/2013 4:54:44 PM
TO: 		Chairman Steve Israel
FR:		Becca Durr, Deputy DC Finance Director 
DT:		Friday, October 18th, 2013 
RE:	DCCC Chairman’s Council Emails


The following individual supported the DCCC this year — please highlight the work his company has been doing with education initiatives. 

Wes Bush 
Email: oznewton@mac.com

Wes, 

I caught an article about NG investing in an undergraduate cybersecurity program at UMD. Sounds like a great initiative—hope to hear more about it soon. 

Steve

REP. STEVE ISRAEL


The following individuals are lapsed DCCC Speaker’s Cabinet donors. Please send them an update on the September fundraising haul.  

Gerry Cassidy
Email: gcassidy@cassidy.com

Gerry, 

Just wanted to make sure you saw our fundraising numbers for September – we raised $8.4 million with more than $3 million coming from 160,000 grassroots donors. We now have $21.6 million cash on hand—that’s more than double what we had in the bank at this point last cycle. 

We’ve seen a huge shift since the fall-out over the shutdown. The Cook Report moved 14 races towards Democrats and Rassmussen shows Democrats leading the generic Congressional ballot by 7 points. 

We’re working hard to ensure we keep this momentum. I hope I get the chance to talk with you about our plans for 2014 soon. 

Steve

REP. STEVE ISRAEL



Al Dwoskin
Email: ajd@dwoskin.com

Al, 


Just wanted to make sure you saw our fundraising numbers for September – we raised $8.4 million with more than $3 million coming from 160,000 grassroots donors. We now have $21.6 million cash on hand—that’s more than double what we had in the bank at this point last cycle. 

We’ve seen a huge shift since the fall-out over the shutdown. The Cook Report moved 14 races towards Democrats and Rassmussen shows Democrats leading the generic Congressional ballot by 7 points. 

We’re working hard to ensure we keep this momentum. I hope I get the chance to talk with you about our plans for 2014 soon. 

Steve

REP. STEVE ISRAEL


Conrad Cafritz
Email: ccafritz@cafritzinterests.com

Conrad, 

Just wanted to make sure you saw our fundraising numbers for September – we raised $8.4 million with more than $3 million coming from 160,000 grassroots donors. We now have $21.6 million cash on hand—that’s more than double what we had in the bank at this point last cycle. 

We’ve seen a huge shift since the fall-out over the shutdown. The Cook Report moved 14 races towards Democrats and Rassmussen shows Democrats leading the generic Congressional ballot by 7 points. 

We’re working hard to ensure we keep this momentum. I hope I get the chance to talk with you about our plans for 2014 soon. 

Steve

REP. STEVE ISRAEL









Rob Dugger
Email: RHDugger@gmail.com

Rob, 

Just wanted to make sure you saw our fundraising numbers for September – we raised $8.4 million with more than $3 million coming from 160,000 grassroots donors. We now have $21.6 million cash on hand—that’s more than double what we had in the bank at this point last cycle. 

We’ve seen a huge shift since the fall-out over the shutdown. The Cook Report moved 14 races towards Democrats and Rassmussen shows Democrats leading the generic Congressional ballot by 7 points. 

We’re working hard to ensure we keep this momentum. I hope I get the chance to talk with you about our plans for 2014 soon. 

Steve

REP. STEVE ISRAEL


Stanley Salett
Email: ssalett@earthlink.net

Stan, 

Just wanted to make sure you saw our fundraising numbers for September – we raised $8.4 million with more than $3 million coming from 160,000 grassroots donors. We now have $21.6 million cash on hand—that’s more than double what we had in the bank at this point last cycle. 

We’ve seen a huge shift since the fall-out over the shutdown. The Cook Report moved 14 races towards Democrats and Rassmussen shows Democrats leading the generic Congressional ballot by 7 points. 

We’re working hard to ensure we keep this momentum. I hope I get the chance to talk with you about our plans for 2014 soon. 

Steve

REP. STEVE ISRAEL


The following individuals are lapsed DCCC Chairman’s Council donors. Please send them an update on the September fundraising haul.  

Alan Lopatin 
Email: ALAN@LEDGECOUNSEL.COM

Alan,
Just wanted to make sure you saw our fundraising numbers for September – we raised $8.4 million with more than $3 million coming from 160,000 grassroots donors. We now have $21.6 million cash on hand—that’s more than double what we had in the bank at this point last cycle. 

We’ve seen a huge shift since the fall-out over the shutdown. The Cook Report moved 14 races towards Democrats and Rassmussen shows Democrats leading the generic Congressional ballot by 7 points. 

We’re working hard to ensure we keep this momentum. I hope I get the chance to talk with you about our plans for 2014 soon. 

Steve

REP. STEVE ISRAEL


Dan Tate
Email: tate@forbes-tate.com

Dan, 

Just wanted to make sure you saw our fundraising numbers for September – we raised $8.4 million with more than $3 million coming from 160,000 grassroots donors. We now have $21.6 million cash on hand—that’s more than double what we had in the bank at this point last cycle. 

We’ve seen a huge shift since the fall-out over the shutdown. The Cook Report moved 14 races towards Democrats and Rassmussen shows Democrats leading the generic Congressional ballot by 7 points. 

We’re working hard to ensure we keep this momentum. I hope I get the chance to talk with you about our plans for 2014 soon. 

Steve

REP. STEVE ISRAEL


Fred Graefe
Email: fgraefe@graefelaw.com

Fred, 

Just wanted to make sure you saw our fundraising numbers for September – we raised $8.4 million with more than $3 million coming from 160,000 grassroots donors. We now have $21.6 million cash on hand—that’s more than double what we had in the bank at this point last cycle. 

We’ve seen a huge shift since the fall-out over the shutdown. The Cook Report moved 14 races towards Democrats and Rassmussen shows Democrats leading the generic Congressional ballot by 7 points. 

We’re working hard to ensure we keep this momentum. I hope I get the chance to talk with you about our plans for 2014 soon. 

Steve

REP. STEVE ISRAEL
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